
March 11, 2019 
 

 

To: GMS Concert Band Students & Parents 
 

Re: PCHS Band Festival 
 

 

 On Friday, March 22nd, the Georgetowne Concert Band will be participating in 

the annual Band Festival at PCHS.   
 

 

 Here is the schedule of events: 
 

 This is an 11:00 dismissal day. 

 Concert band students will, once again, need to bring their lunch to school. 

 We will load the bus and leave GMS at 12:00 to go to PCHS. 

 Afternoon rehearsal begins at 12:30. 

 Supper will be at 5:15 in the H.S. cafeteria. I will need to collect $5.00 from 

each student to help pay the High School Band Boosters for supper and 

festival t-shirts. I will need $ no later than Wednesday, March 20th. 

 Students will be seated on stage in the auditorium by 6:15. 

 Concert begins at 6:30 in the PCHS auditorium 

 Following the concert, there will be a bus to return students back to GMS, if 

needed.    
 
 

 

Other information:       

   -  Students are asked to wear jeans for the concert—no holes or 

rips, please. The students’ festival shirts will be distributed before 

 the concert….no charge!   

-  Again, if students wish to purchase supper from Pekin H.S., they  

will need to pay me by Wednesday, March 20th.   

-  If you intend to take your son/daughter home following the  

concert, please sign them out following the concert. 
 

If you have any questions concerning the festival you may contact me at 382-3456. 
 

In Music, 
 

Mr. Woods 
 

GMS Band Director 

 

 

Permission Slip 
 

 

__________________________ has my permission to attend the 2019 Band Festival at Pekin  

 

High School on Friday, March 22nd.    
 

      ___________________________________ 
                                              Parent Signature  


